
GRANDPARENT’S/SPECIAL VISITOR’S DAY 

PLEASANT VIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
  

             March 24, 2014 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

FRIDAY, APRIL 11, 2014, has been designated as "Grandparent’s/Special Visitor’s Day" at Pleasant View 

Elementary School. We are looking forward to our special visitors (grandparents, "adopted" grandparents or 

other special visitors) on the 11th.  The schedule for the morning will be as follows: 

  

  9:00 A.M.  to 10:15 A.M.  – Grandparents/Special Visitors visit individual classrooms of their  

  choice. 

                                                 Upon arrival, visitors should report to the gym    
  for nametags and directions.  Student ushers will assist  

  Grandparents/Special Visitors to classrooms.  (To help please  

  circle or highlight  your child’s home room teacher & room # on 

  the map located on the back side of this form and send it with them 

  when they come on the 11
th

…thank you)  

   

 10:15 A.M. to 11:00 A.M.   - Musical presentation in gym 

                                                              

In order that we might plan accordingly, we would appreciate it if you would fill out the attached form and 

return it to school by Friday, April 4, 2014.     

      

Light refreshments will be available in the gym for our visitors between the hours of 8:30 A.M. and 10:15 A.M.  

All refreshments, with the exception of bottled water, will need to be consumed in the gym as compared to our 

classrooms. 

 

If you have a Grandparent/Special Visitor with special needs and/or require additional information, please 

contact the school (332-5575).   We look forward to seeing you at Pleasant View!   

 

Sincerely, 

   

            

            

Steven Cotton, Principal 

 
       Please see reverse side for map…thank you 

--------------------------------------------------------------  
       (Return this portion to school office  by Friday, April 4

th
) 

 

GRANDPARENT’S/SPECIAL VISITORS' DAY 2014 

PLEASANT VIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 

       Please indicate the number of visitors that will be joining your child (children) on Friday, April 11, 2014. 

 

   Number attending:                                                       
     

                                                                                                                                                                                      

     Student Name                               Homeroom            Student Name                               Homeroom 

  

                                                                                                                                                                                                  
     Student Name                                Homeroom                 Student Name                               Homeroom  


